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07/10/2020  16:05:152020/1671/P SUPPRT ANTHONY 

DEVANEY

I am working locally as a letting agent and I believe the potential works would really improve the look of the 

properties as a whole on Hillfield Road. 

Currently, the missing roofline doesn't look very attractive on Hillfield Road however with the erection of a roof 

extension, this should match up well with the other properties and therefore give a better look overall. 

Not only will the property itself, the properties alongside and the road look smarter in appearance, but this 

attractive area for people to buy and rent will be much more charming for residents and potential residents 

alike.

07/10/2020  18:13:452020/1671/P SUPPRT Colin I think this is a very well designed and attractive scheme with a very clever use of space. 

It looks very modern whilst still retaining original features.  The scheme seems to have been stalled for a 

number of years so I think this really needs to be supported as the finished scheme will be such a major 

improvement on how it has been. There is a dearth of quality flats and accommodation in the area and I hope 

it gets approval as it would  attract many professional tenants.
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